Library Services Matter Committee (LSMC)
Update to the HCCA Board and Councillor Brockington
For HCCA Board meeting May 3, 2021

We now have an OPL program liaison staff member to help identify library resources for any in
person programs that we will generate and provide to community residents ourselves - once
Covid restrictions are lifted and we can again access our Hunt Club-Riverside Park Community
Centre.

2. In order to

better promote OPL services throughout our community by posting regular program offerings;
help the OPL with their goal of increasing their library card holding members by 25%;

increase awareness of and highlight our LSMC's actions to advocate for equitable library
services to our community;

post surveys to glean information about the actual interest of our Hunt Club citizenry in library
matters; and

to receive feedback from community residents about their interest in, barriers to and
questions about library programming available to them,

we have asked our Communications Committee to create a dedicated page for Library Service
Matters on our HCCA website.

3.

We have invited the OPL staff to designate a liaison person for our community who will provide
monthly OPL programming updates for us to post on our HCCA website.

Respectfully submitted by: Christine Johnson
On: Tuesday, April 27, 2021



